On behalf of the IPA Administration and Board, we would like to express our deepest condolences for the loss of our esteemed colleague and IPA member, Neville Symington. Our sincere thoughts are with his family and friends and the Australian Psychoanalytical Society members and candidates at this sad time. I knew Neville personally and share the pain of this great loss. He was a wonderful man, highly respected and esteemed not only for his important contributions to psychoanalysis but also for the warmth and generosity of spirit he brought to those fortunate enough to have known him. He will be sadly missed. With your permission, we will post the announcement in the obituaries section on the IPA website. 


Respectfully 
Dr Virginia Ungar
 President IPA
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